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June 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

The 5th grade picnic on Wednesday, June 7th is fast approaching.  In the event of rain, the picnic will be held on 

Wednesday, June 14th.  In order to provide a safe and enjoyable day, we are requesting your cooperation by 

following these guidelines: 

 

 Children may bring: 

 

✓ Blankets, footballs, soccer balls, volleyballs, kickballs, Frisbees and wiffle ball equipment 

 

 

Items Not Allowed: 

 

✓ Radios, hardballs, baseballs, baseball bats 

✓  

 

The children will be responsible for taking care of and carrying their own items, including any and all 

electronic devices. 

 

No school staff member will be responsible for any lost or stolen items, nor will we be able to replace or fix any 

broken or misplaced items. 

 

*Please wear appropriate clothing and shoes.  For safety reasons, we prefer that children do not wear flip 

flops.  Hats and sunscreen are strongly encouraged. 

 

Thank you for your continued cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Paul J. DiDio, Principal 

Allison Myers, Assistant Principal 

PTA 

5th Grade Teachers 


